
 

  

Located at the 
corner of Higley 

and Elliott 
Roads, Higley 

Groves is a 
family 

community of 588 
homes and more 
than 30 acres of 

parks, 
greenbelts, and 

play areas. 

Higley Groves Newsletter 

3rd Quarter 2019        higleyhoa.com 

Next Board Meeting 
Thursday, July 11th 
7:00 PM 
Highland Park 
Elementary 
 
Please reference the 
community website, 
www.higleyhoa.com as 
meeting dates and 
locations may change. 

 

Removing Weeds 
This time of year, 
weeds become a 
more prevalent 
issue. We have 
heard from many 
homeowners who 
have received 
weed violations, 

 confused about why they continue to get weed notices 
after they have just sprayed the weeds in their yards.  

When you get a weed notice, please make sure you take 
an inventory of your entire yard. Do not only focus on 
the weeds that you believe caused the violation. Make 
sure there are no weeds in the entire yard. 

Next, if you decide to spray your weeds, make sure you 
also remove the weeds. If dead weeds are left in the  
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Town of Gilbert Presents: 

 Higley Groves 
Homeowners 
Association Board 
 Board of Directors 
Ben Koerner 
President 

Ed Archibald 
Vice-President 

Sarah Mead 
Treasurer 

Shannon Morris 
Secretary 

Amy Fraughton 
Member 

Tod Byers 
Member 

Bonnie Kokona 
Member 

Community 
Manager 
Renaissance Community 
Partners 

633 E Ray Rd Ste 122 
Gilbert, AZ 85296 
Phone #480-813-6788 
 
Hours: Monday – Thursday 
 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
 
For an after hours 
emergency dial the office 
number and press “8”. 
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yard they are still weeds and the violations will 
continue to progress. The only house not in violation 
is a completely weed-free yard.  

If you have questions, please contact Renaissance at 
480-813-6788 or come to a board meeting. 

 

Thursday, July 4, 2019 
@ Higley High School 

  
Event Site Open 6:00 PM – 9:00 PM 
Fireworks scheduled for 8:30 PM (weather 
permitting) 
 
Food trucks will be available for food purchase at 
Higley High School. Additional viewing locations will 
be open at Centennial Elementary School Parking Lot-
Power Ranch, Legacy Traditional Academy-Recker 
Road, and Higley Unified School District 
Administration Parking Lot-Recker Road.  


